
 

 

  

 

 

Character Check 
• What is important to do so 

that you listen carefully to 
others? 

• Can you name a time that 
you compromised during 
conflict? 

• How can you encourage your 
child to do the very best? 

• Ask yourself; is my child able 
to get along with others?  
How can I help him/her 
approve? 

 

Dear Parent: 

Cooperation is the character trait or the month of September.  This newsletter 
offers you activities and ideas, which will assist you with helping your child 
to understand the importance of cooperation.  Learning how to cooperate 
will help with success in school, in relationship with friends and in life over 
all.  It is essential to remember that cooperation is a basic life skill that assists 
us in working together so that collaboration and creativity will ultimately 
being about success. 

Ideas to Do as a Family 
• Have your child share with you about times they worked with someone 

else to make or do something.  Emphasize that working together requires 
compromise and listening to others’ ideas. 

• Share with your child about something you did that required 
cooperation.  Explain how you worked together with others. 

• Schedule household chores at a time when all members of the family can 
work together to finish them. 

• “Catch” your child cooperating and offer your encouragement by 
verbally showing your appreciation. 

• Initiate a family project or activity that all family members can have a 
role. 

• Select a hobby that interests the family and invite all family members to 
work together. 

• Watch a movie or TV program together and discuss how the characters 
cooperated with each other. 

• Volunteer as a family to do a community service project together. 
• Remember that the best teaching tool is to always model the behavior 

you want your child to learn. 
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Dinner Discussions 
 
Plan a family mean, 
using a recipe and letting 
all family members help 
with preparation. 
 
In planning a social 
gathering for your child 
introduce the potluck 
idea.  The host requests 
that all in attendance 
bring a food or drink 
item to share. 

“Personal Relationships are the fertile soil from which all advancement, 
all success, all achievement in real life grows.” - Ben Stein 

http://www.browardprevention.org

